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September 22, 2016 

Dr. Ramon S. Torrecilha 
Office of the President 
Westfield State University 
Westfield MA 01086-1630 

Dear Ramon, 

I write with my sincere congratulations on your inauguration as the twentieth president of 
Westfield State University. Although I am unable to personally attend, I wish you great success 
in your new role and much enjoyment in evolving the vision and attaining the goals for the 
university. 

Donald L. Birx 
President 
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